
 

 

 
Ivy City residents have filed a lawsuit against Mayor Gray and the Union 
Station Redevelopment Corporation to stop the planned bus depot which would 
have 65+ charter buses coming in and out of the community each day, where 
they would park at the cherished historic landmark Alexander Crummell 
School.  The city moved forward with these plans without adequate community 
input, with no environmental impact study, and against the city’s own 
planning documents which call for the site to be restored for job training 
and community use. 

 

Ivy City is one of DC’s most historic African American communities.  It is 
a low income community that DC continues to dump on.  In fact the small 
community already has 10 acres of parking lots to house the city’s school 
buses and DPW truck fleet.  The community suffers high rates of asthma and 
other respiratory illness, and is actively working to IMPROVE the quality 
of life in the neighborhood – yet the city continues to dump on it! 

 

Residents want JOB TRAINING – NOT BUS 
PARKING – AT CRUMMELL SCHOOL! 

 

Tell USRC & Mayor Gray: 
“I stand with Ivy City residents and call on you to relocate the 

charter bus lot and develop a job training center at Crummell 

School.” 
 

   CALL: Mayor Gray (202) 727-6263 
     USRC (202) 222-0271 

 
For more Info Contact Empower DC 
(202) 234-9119 


